
OVER THE FIRST HURDLE — Continued 

Throughout all the protracted negotiations there has been a strong resistance 
to what has been seen as outside interference by individuals, who no doubt with 
the best intentions, wanted to exert some influence on the proceedings. Perhaps 
their motives could have been interpreted as commercial or self aggrandisement 
rather that altruistic, but on all counts they were rejected. The Greenkeepers have 
said from the outset they wanted to conduct their own affairs. 

This is a perfectly noble sentiment, but it must not be so completely rigid they 
will not listen to and take advice on matters of organisation where others may 
have a better understanding. 

The greatest danger now facing this fledgling, hatched by parents from an 
arranged marriage would be to push it from the nest before it had the strength to 
take flight. 

The R & A suggested the new Association should be fully functional by the 
beginning of 1987. To insist on such a meagre timescale will be to condemn the 
entire project to failure, setting back everything so far achieved for a period so 
long, most of the present membership will never reap the ultimate benefits. 

At the various sectional meetings and when Greenkeepers have joined 
together the topic of conversation has centered on the draft Constitution. It is a 
sensible and well thought out document, but it still needs honing and in places 
amending for total acceptance. That must be the first task of the twelve 
representatives. 

The other matters can only be agreed after full, frank and exhaustive 
discussions and that includes a study of the workings and organisation of similar 
Associations. There is no point in trying to re-invent the wheel when examples of 
a streamlined version are already available. 

It is in this area that the new Committee must be prepared to listen to advice 
from without and not reject out of hand, such offerings as interference. 

Similarly the person who will ultimately head the new Association need not 
necessarily be a Greenkeeper by profession. He or she must have the interests of 
the Association at heart and understand golf, greenkeeping and the needs of the 
members, but one does not have to be a greenkeeper to meet these objectives. 
An ability to organise, communicate, influence and project the image of the 
Greenkeeping profession are the essential attributes. 

These are exciting times, the amalgamation has been welcomed from all 
sections of the golfing world. A united group dedicated to the improvement 
and growth of golf courses, and themselves, deserves full recognition. We wish 
them well. 
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